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347 By St. Toronto,
April 1, 1936.

Dear ¥ras. MclLaughlin:

I have yofar letter of 20th. am
efreid I could not be of eny real value in helping
you with the local Welfare Bux st Ottswa. I do
not knuw who theéy are. Fossi if I 41é I might
be of some little uee though 1t-is not likely I would
be. If I can leara of any through whom I could help
you, I w»ill gledly do so.

Yours very truly,

Mrs. Alice D. MclLaughlin,
182 Certier St.,
Otiasva, Ont.
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